

Washington, D.C. 20520

January 18, 2013

Ambassador Swanee Hunt Chair, Hunt Alternatives Fund Founder and Chair, Institute for Inclusive Security

Dear Ambassador Hunt:

On behalf of the Office to Monitor and Combat Trafficking in Persons at the Department of State, I want to congratulate you on receiving the Nomi Network's Corporate Social Responsibility Award. The establishment of the Hunt Alternatives Fund and your tireless commitment to social change have had a tremendous effect on global anti-slavery efforts. Whether through research, training, advocacy, grantmaking, or organizational network collaboration, the Hunt Alternatives Fund has been a leader in this struggle.

I have been continually impressed by the Fund's creation of the Demand Abolition program, which focuses on combating commercial sexual exploitation through demand-reduction initiatives, public awareness campaigns, research dissemination, and victim identification programs. Demand Abolition is leading the fight to eradicate the commercial sex industry in the United States and your personal dedication to the cause is inspiring.

Congratulations once again and best wishes on your continuing success.

Sincerely,

Luis CdeBaca

Ambassador-at-Large

Juin ColeBan

Office to Monitor and Combat Trafficking in Persons